LUDLOW PLANNING BOARD 488 CHAPIN STREET LUDLOW, MA 01056 583-5624 Ext. 1280

RECEIVED
TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE

2018 MAR -5 P 2: 00

TOWN OF LUDLOW

LEGAL NOTICE - SITE PLAN/SPECIAL PERMIT

The Ludlow Planning Board will hold a public hearing in Ludlow Town Hall, Selectmen's Conference Room on Thursday, March 22, 2018 at 8:00 p.m.* on the application of Country Bank c/o Brett LoCicero, for property located at 64 Cherry Street, Ludlow, MA (Assessors' Map 12C, Parcel 82C) for the purpose of a 67 square foot building entrance addition to an existing vacant branch bank to be used as branch bank for Country Bank with a drive thru. The plans (if applicable) and application information are on file in the Planning Board Office for inspection.

*If the Planning Board meeting on March 22, 2018 is cancelled due to inclement weather, the public hearing will be re-scheduled to 7:30 p.m. on April 12, 2018

Joseph Queiroga Chairman

Register – Please publish as a legal notice in the 03/7/18 & 03/14/18 editions.

cc:

Town Clerk – Please post

Applicant Abutters Surrounding Communities

Assessors Board of Health Board of Selectmen Building Department Conservation Commission Department of Public Works Fire Department Safety Committee